
Deputy Clerks report – October Council Meeting 

I have been involved with the following in the last month: - 

Planning issues raised by the public, 19 South Way again, residents fear this will 

become a house of multiple occupation. 

Hall booking enquires for parties or regular hire of the hall or meeting room. 
 
Arrangements for the Christmas Fayre on 4 December. All available tables are now 
booked by crafters or other groups. 
 
Hampers for the half term – contacted schools and suppliers with date for hampers -
20 October. 
 
Street Lighting on Willows edge – resident called regarding bulb not working in light 
behind their house, street light has not been adopted by SSE. 
Referred to C. Cllr Greenway as he is already looking into other lights on Willows 
edge that don’t work and have not been adopted by SSE. 
 
Request for allotments in Bersted. 
 
 
Health & Safety  
Playpark surface repairs scheduled for Friday 15th October (weather dependant) 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


